
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, February 7, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), voted to approve new district 

boundaries for supervisors and election commissioners, which was drawn following the 

2020 Census. The new boundaries will become effective January 1, 2023, in preparation 

for the next general election. 

 

 The Board approved a storm water program for the year and voted to provide the 

Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality with its 2021 annual report. 

 

 The Catholic Diocese of Jackson was granted tax exemption status for property they 

recently purchased in Madison County. 

 

 The Board approved the County’s participation in a grant through the Department of 

Homeland Security for $25,000 to purchase updated election-related computer 

equipment.  

 

 The Board acknowledged the lowest and best bids to purchase a hydraulic excavator from 

Track Plus and a tractor from Stribling Equipment. 

 

 The Board voted to allow the County Attorney to sign Right of Way (ROW) certification 

letters to State Aid for the bridges on Mount Pilgrim Road and Heindl Road. 

 

 During a Public Hearing, the Board voted to uphold the Planning and Zoning 

Committee’s decision to deny rezoning of property on the Southwest corner of Highway 

16 West and North Liberty Street. 

 

 The Board approved a plat amendment for Proprietor’s Pointe. 

 

 The Board approved a preliminary plat for phases 3A and 3B of Thornberry’s. 

 

 The Korean Church of Jackson was granted partial tax exemption status for property they 

own in Madison County. 

 

 The Board passed a resolution to allow the County to enter into an agreement with the 

North Madison County Economic Development Council to supervise, operate and lease 

facilities at the Northeast Madison County Community Park (Sulphur Springs).  

 

 The Board voted to enter into an agreement with Micro Distributing II, Ltd., and the 

Madison County Juvenile Drug Treatment Court for drug testing products and services. 

 

 The Board voted to change its meeting time to 9:00 a.m. for its third Monday meeting. 

This change will take effect in March. 

 

 



The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on Monday, February 22, 2022, 

at 5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 

 

 

 


